LEGAL AD

Baker County is seeking proposals from firms engaged in the provision of technical and/or
engineering services, properly licensed by the State of Florida, who are interested in providing
technical and/or engineering and other related services to Baker County related to the review of
new mining applications, and the requirements of the Baker County Land Development
Regulations, and other relevant provisions related to Baker County’s consideration of said
application and through a mutually agreeable contract conforming with Chapter 287.055, Florida
Statutes, also known as the “Consultant’s Competitive Negotiation Act”.

SUBMISSION OF STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ). On (1) original and four (4) copies of
the complete proposal plus one (1) electronic copy of the complete proposal shall be sealed and
clearly marked on the outside: “Request for Qualifications — For Technical and/or Engineering
Services for Mining Permit Applications, RFQ# 2017-13".

Proposals must be in writing, and may be submitted by the Proposer in person, by courier or
overnight delivery to:

Baker County Board of County Commissioners
55 North 3" Street
Macclenny, Florida 32063

Proposals must be received no later than 12:00 PM November 16, 2017. Facsimile proposals
are not acceptable. Any proposals received after this date and time will be rejected and returned
un-opened to the proposer. Proposals will be opened at the County Administration office on
November 16, 2017 at 2:00 PM.

In addition to the information as stated above to be marked on the outside of the envelope, it
should also provide the date and time of opening and company name and address.

For more information and a complete bid packet please visit
http://bakercountyfl.org/purchasing.php

DATES OF PUBLICATION:
October 12, 2017
October 19, 2017



